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Dear Parents/Carers,

Whiston Willis Primary Academy is currently working to achieve Emotional Wellbeing and Mental Health Award.

In order to evaluate our current provision, we need your input. Your views are important in helping us understand what we are doing well and how we can do even better.

Please follow the link below to complete the survey.

It should only take a couple of minutes. Please respond within the next couple of weeks.

All responses and suggestions will be carefully considered and used to plan a range of school improvements.

If you have any queries about this survey, please contact Miss J Watkins.

Thank you!

J.Watkins
Evaluation submissions are valid between: 08/11/2019 - 22/11/2019. Your submission will not be accepted outside of these dates
Click here
Or copy and paste the following

https://app.awardplace.co.uk/stakeholder-evaluations/user-survey/5db9869a9424a
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